
 

 

 

 

Trustees’ MusicOn Day 
 

Saturday 17th October 10am to 4pm 

St Michael-at-Plea Church, Redwell Street, Norwich, NR2 4SN 

Tel: 01603 619731 email: enquiry@revelation-norwich.co.uk 
 

Each year the April Amble contributes £3000 to Revelation, thanks to the 

enthusiastic amblers and supporters. Sadly this year, due to Covid 

restrictions, the Amble was cancelled. 

Instead, the Trustees have decided to help swell Revelation funds by 

offering any musical talents they might muster between them. The result 

is MusicOn! 

On Saturday 17 October, from 10 am to 4 pm, Philip Talbot, Lyn Marsh 

and Margaret Smith, with the help of some musically talented friends, 

will be playing, singing, plucking, blowing, strumming and dueting in the 

grounds of Revelation. There will be music and songs, reflecting most 

musical tastes, and we trust folk will, with appropriate social distancing, 

spend a few minutes enjoying the results. 

This is a one-off event never tackled by the “performers” before! So – we 

need sponsorship. If we can raise £1500 in sponsorship money Barclays 

Bank will very kindly match this sum, so another £1500 will be added  – 

and £3000 will be a great help to Revelation in these difficult days. 

Please support! Please drop by and listen! Please tell your friends to 

come along too! The shop and cafe will be open so you can also take the 

opportunity to stock up on Christmas cards and gifts, and relax in the 

cafe. 

Thank you in advance for your support and all your encouragements. 

     Philip, Margaret and Lyn 
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